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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Well we have reached the end of another school year – but what a year it 
has been! These last few months have been very strange and difficult for 
all of us but we have pulled together and have come through. 
 
As yet we do not know what September will bring but we will continue to 
work hard to keep children, staff and families safe and we are prepared 
in case there are any future closures. We all need to remember that 
Covid will remain a part of our lives for a while yet but we must not let it 
take over. 
 
To those children who are moving on, we wish you the very best of luck 
and know you will continue to make us proud. To those children joining us 
or moving up into their new class – we are ready for exciting times ahead. 
 
We wave goodbye to Mrs Houghton, Miss McLoughlin and Miss Housden 
and wish them every success as they move on to pastures new. Thank you 
for being such an important part of Marsh Green. 
 
In September we will need to continue with the one way systems and be 
aware that there will be higher numbers of children and parents around 
school. Please help us maintain social distancing. School will continue to 
open classroom doors between 8:40 and 9am to prevent a build up of 
crowds. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued 
support and cheerful messages. I am proud to be part of the Marsh Green 
Team. 
 
Mrs Leigh 
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